

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

October 17, 2012

The Honorable, Mayor Tom Barrett Office of the Mayor City Hall, Room 201 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mayor Barrett:

This is to confirm that Bevan Baker, Steve Fronk and Patrick Hartmann have taken their oaths of office and are now duly qualified to serve as reappointed members of the Ambulance Service Board. Their terms will expire on April 18, 2016.

Sincerely,

James R. Owczarsk

cc: Ambulance Service Board Bevan Baker, Steve Fronk and Patrick Hartmann FN 120758, 120756 and 120757



STATE OF
} ss. County of
The undersigned who has been reappointed to the office
of
MEMBER, AMBULANCE SERVICE BOARD
but has not yet entered upon the duties thereof, swears that he will support the constitution of the United States and the constitution of the State of Wisconsin, and will faithfully discharge the duties of said office to the best of his ability.  BEVAN BAKER
Subscribed and sworn to before me this $17^{th}$ day of $0.00000000000000000000000000000000000$
Joanna Polanco Public Notary
My commission expires $0-15-4$